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Township website now features real-time traffic link 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (August 19, 2014) – Residents of The Woodlands now have access to 
new tools for traffic in The Woodlands and Houston. The Township website now has links to 
current information on real-time traffic, including traffic cameras. 
 
Visitors to the Township website will easily find these links from a red button on the left side of 
the home page. Those wanting to check on traffic in a neighborhood or commuting conditions 
to Houston can now do so with the click of a mouse. A link to the page with these resources can 
be found on the Township website here. 
 
For more information on The Woodlands Township, please call 281-210-3800 or visit 
www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. 
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